
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS AD 
DATE: March 2022 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 
 
Boys Basketball 
Both teams lost in the first round of the district tournament and ended up 4th in league. 
 
Track 
Track started March 7th. We currently have 48 kids out for track. 
 
Academic Bowl 
The team has their last match of the season this Wednesday 
 
 


